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No worries on the delay and my apologies right back for the delay on my response as well.

ses

Thanks for letting me know and sharing your thoughts, and | understand having other commitments where there isn't enough time to allot.

The responsibility at the end of the day of finding an advisor does lie with the organization, not with SEAL. TPUSA still will be able to function as an organization if they cannot find
someone this semester, they just won't be Emerson &ffiliated, thus unable to use Emerson's brand and likeness.

Sam, just giving you a heads up that SEAL will be extending affiliation submissions to this Friday. If you find a replacement advisor by then, you can submit reactivation, if not,
TPUSA can continue to gather as an independent organization. An email will be sent out to all orgs in similar boats in a few minutes.

Thanks,
Jenna
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Hi Sam,

| wanted to reach out and let you know that we cannot approve TPUSA's reactivation registration at this time. _who | have cc'd, is an affiliated faculty member and
is not eligible to serve as an organization advisor. The reason for this is because there is no guarantee that affiliated faculty will be coming back semester to semester, so in order
to avoid organizations having to constantly scramble to find a new advisor to replace them, we have the policy that it must be either a full-time faculty or staff member that serves

as the primary advisor. Affiliated faculty are welcome to still serve as a secondary advisor if they wish to, we just need a full time person for the primary advisor role.

Your organization also needs three students in leadership positions, and KJ and Patty are not eligible to be a part of the executive board as KJ is taking a semester off and Patty
has since graduated. Students need to be active students in order to be a part of student organizations and hold leadership positions. Turning Point can continue to operate as an
independent student organization if they wish to for the semester.

Due to this, all social media platforms, graphics, and organization email accounts will need to be updated so that they do not contain Emerson's brand or likeness, meaning that
the use of Emerson’'s name cannot be in any graphics, org email accounts, social media account names, or EmConnect titles associated with the org. Independent student
organizations are also not eligible to do instagram takeovers on the official Emerson instagram account because of these policies.

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out. And if any of this is unclear, you are welcome to reach out to Jim Hoppe with more information.

Thanks,
Jenna





